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Craig, Sondra

From: Robert Cooper <rjcacooper@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 3:07 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Resolutions 24-0684 and 24-0890 regarding tonights J & A meeting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
07/02/2024 
Council Members, 
At the J & A meeting tonight there are two resolutions being  voted upon regarding filling the vacancy for Council 
Member for the 5th Aldermanic District. 24-0684 created on 05/14/2024 sponsored by Council President 
Kahlow is requesting that a special election be held on April 1, 2025 to fill the vacancy. Resolution 24-0890 
created on 06/20/2024 by Mayor Reynolds is requesting that the Council appoint a replacement. Each one of 
you were elected by the constituents of your District. District 5 deserves the same democratic process as the 
rest of the City residents. Voting for the individuals that are to represent us at any level of government is one of 
our basic rights. For Mayor Reynolds to submit his resolution well after President Kahlow submitted hers has the 
appearance that he is just attempting to influence the outcome of Council decisions.  
 
Several months ago you voted down the resolution that would have delayed the super majority voting policy to 
January 1, 2025 mostly because of the argument that it was undemocratic to not allow the majority to decide 
the outcome of policy decisions. If you truly believe that then you need to follow the same principle and allow 
the residents of the 5th Aldermanic District to vote for their own representative and not accept who they are 
told  will represent them. 
 
Bob Cooper 
435 24th Street North 
LaCrosse, WI 54601 
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